
On Monday, November 6th, 2023, the Dare County Board of Commissioners will 
conduct a Public Hearing to adopt the S-15 supplement to the County Ordinances.   
The S-15 supplement represents an update to the County Ordinances including all 

revisions and amendments made to the Code since the S-14 supplement to the code 
was adopted.

Comments can made during the hearing which will be held in the Dare County Board of 
Commissioners meeting room at the Dare County Administrative Building, 954 Marshall 
Collins Drive in Manteo, NC. Written comments may also be submitted to the Board of 

Commissioners at P. O. Box 1000 Manteo, NC  27954.   Following the close of the 
hearing, the Board may choose to act on the proposed amendments, make revisions 
based on citizen input or subsequent Board discussions; or delay action until a later 

date. 

DATE:  

TIME: 

PLACE: 

Monday, November 6, 2023 

9:00 a.m. 

Dare County Administration Building 
Commissioners Meeting Room 
954 Marshall Collins Drive 
Manteo, NC  27954 




